
Staff Council Talking Points 
Sept. 14, 2022   
Recording of Zoom meeting https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/0a974d42-3a80-46e3-
a728-109b4ee61b22 
 

Archive of all Staff Council meeting agendas, recordings and approved minutes 
(https://www.uidaho.edu/governance/staff-council/meetings) 

 

Staff Member of the Month 
Lisa Miller - Director, Admin & Fiscal Operations 
Lisa has been very helpful to me, being a new employee I have relied on her knowledge many 
times! Even when she is swamped she gets back to me in a very timely manner. I appreciate all 
the knowledge you have and share. Keep being awesome! 

 

Roll Call 
In lieu of a presentation, members introduced themselves with the following information: 

i.Role at UI (former positions are good too),   
ii.Time worked at UI,   

iii.Location,   
iv.Years of service on SC,   
v.What committees do you serve on.  

vi.Why you joined staff council.    
vii.What is your go to Karaoke or your favorite flavor of ice cream.  

 
Reports 
As this was the first meeting of the fiscal year, Committees reported a recap of fiscal year 2022. 

• The Wellness Working Group’s employee survey report is pending a response from the 
Provost’s office. 

• The Onboarding Working Group has submitted their report to UI leadership and a 
follow-up will be forthcoming. 

• The Awards and Recognition Working Group reported that Awards have been merged 
with the Excellence event and more support will hopefully be forthcoming. 

• An Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2022 is in the works. 
 
CEC Committee  
The CEC Committee reports that a survey will be coming out soon regarding annual 
distributions, RA/TA, Faculty promotion, etc. Feedback for the survey will be needed. The CEC 
Committee’s recommendation moving forward will be the recommendations given in Spring ’22 
until State information is released. 

 



Annual Benefits/Enrollment  
Annual benefits election and enrollment period will begin October 17th; virtual fair will be Oct 
10th -14th. Check the benefits website for info:  https://www.uidaho.edu/human-
resources/benefits 
 
Looking forward to FY23 
Staff Council is excited for the coming fiscal year. There are still vacancies in Staff Council for 
those interested from Maintenance and Facilities. Please reach out to the officers if you have 
interest for Fiscal Year 2024 and beyond. 
 
 
 


